
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
Pursuant to the requirements of the CALIFORNIA ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY ACT (CEQA) and the 
County’s “RULES AND REGULATIONS TO IMPLEMENT CEQA” the Imperial County Environmental 
Evaluation Committee will meet on February 27, 2025, at 1:30 p.m. in the Board of Supervisors 
Chambers, 940 Main Street, El Centro, to review the below-mentioned projects:   
 
Assessment #24-0037: Applicant: Imperial County Department of Public Works (ICDPW) proposes to 
replace the existing Picacho Bridge over Yuma Main Canal leading into the Townsite of Winterhaven. The 
proposed Project presents a unique opportunity to construct a modern bridge that implements Best Management 
Practices (BMPs) concurrently with transportation amenities. Due to cracking and outliving its useful life, the 
existing wood bridge must be replaced to support commerce, access to the Quechan Reservation, the Bard 
community, and provide a safer crossing of the Yuma Main Canal. The proposed project is located along Picacho 
Road in Winterhaven, CA. The bridge lies within APN 056-600-011 with coordinates 32.7358 N, 114.6241 W, 
and legally described as POR SEC 26 & 35 16-22 LY SWLY OF RR & NELY OF HWY 165.56AC, County of 
Imperial; State of California (Supervisory District #5), [Luis Bejarano, Planner I at 442-265-1736, or via email at 
luisbejarano@co.imperial.ca.us].   

 
 

Jim Minnick, Chairman     
Environmental Evaluation Committee   

 
Si usted requiere esta información en español, favor de llamar al (442) 265-1736. 
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